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	Topic
	Discussion

	Open Positions
	The following band booster positions will be open with the kick-off of the new marching band season: Treasurer, Historian/Social Media Chair, Chaperone Chair, Vice President and Secretary. This will be discussed at the parent meeting during the new season kick-off night on May 10. We may not have music to preview that night but we do have a theme.

	Treasurer’s Report
	We have a balance of $9,463.35.

	WVU Mountaineer Leadership Camp
	Everyone is signed up for the leadership camp but not money has been collected at this time.

	Trailer Decals
	We will follow up with the companies that already have decals on the trailer to see whether they would like to renew their sponsorship. CTA is able to make different sizes; we need to decide on prices and sizes.

	Graduation Chaperone
	Only one parent is necessary to chaperone on graduation night.

	State Championship T-shirts
	The state championship T-shirts are not in yet.

	July 4th Parade
	In May, we need to find out who will be participating in the July 4th parade in Fairfax, Virginia. We need 40 members to be able to collect $2,000 for attending. It will be decided later whether we will be wearing uniforms or T-shirts.

	Rita’s Nights
	 Rita’s nights are scheduled for:  May 24, June 28, July 19, August 18 and September 15. The times are from 6pm-8pm. These are all on the Wednesday practice days.

	Giant
	The contact person at Giant is Kelly Taylor.

	Car Washes
	The car washes are scheduled for the first Saturday in May, June July and August from 10am-1pm. Kids are to arrive at 9:30.

	Topic
	Discussion

	Bake Sale
	Sign Up Genius will be used to collect baked goods for the bake sales being held during the musical and the spring concert.

	Mulch Sale
	Unfortunately, Sandy and Tracy will not be able to help during the mulch sale this year. We still need trucks and drivers. We plan on discussing what went wrong and right with this year’s sale. We may consider moving the sale to Ace Hardware next year.



